WOODLAND ELEMENTARY
NOVEMBER 2009 SBDM MINUTES
November 4, 2009/6 p.m.
The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 6 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Dana Ingram, Chalis Packer, Sharon Head and Teresa Morgan.   Members not present were James Moyers, Vicky Todd and Sara Bollinger.  Mary Silva recorded minutes.  No guests were present.

1.  OPENING BUSINESS

a.  The November agenda was approved by the council.

b.  The September minutes were approved by the council.  (There was no October meeting).
c.  Good News –  1.  CATS testing results are very positive.  Woodland met all required goals.
2.  Math for Munchies night was a great success!  Many families turned out for this event and a great time was had by all.

2.  BUDGET

a.  Reviewed the September and October Schedules of Balances

3.  PLANNING

4.  COMMITTEE REPORTS
a.  FRC – We reviewed the October and November schedules and the September Advisory Council Minutes.  

b.  The September and October accident reports were reviewed and discussed.

5.  POLICIES

6.  NEW BUSINESS

a.  SBDM Council – Our new classified staff member on the council is Sharon Head.

b.  Carryover Funds – The council discussed and agreed to purchase Smart Boards (approximately 15 of them) with our $20,000 carryover funds. (See attached letter)
7.  EXECUTIVE SESSION

a.  Hirings – Heather Angus, primary teacher; Joyce Wilson, part-time assistant (ESS).

b.  Resignation – Paul Becker resigned as third shift custodian.

8.  ADJOURN

The meeting was adjourned at 6:4 0 p.m.
